





STEPHAN COMES BACK



For some days Stephan did not return to the Moors so Maleficent felt sad. **Until one day**¹, he returned and she invited him to **sightsee**² the Moors. They had a good time **together**³ and **laughed**⁴ a lot. Stephan visited the Moors every day, they **became**⁵ very good friends and spent a lot of time together, there was no **rivalry**⁶ between Stephan –a human- and Maleficent –a fairy-. The day of Maleficent's 16 year-old- birthday Stephan gave her a "kiss of true love".

2

I. Number these events in chronological order

	Stephan took a stone from the cave.
	Stephan didn't return to the Moors for some days.
	The fairies told Maleficent that there was a robber in the cave.
	Stephan gave Maleficent a kiss of true love.
	Maleficent threw the stone into the water.
	Stephan threw his ring to the ground

¹ Hasta que un día

² Recorrer un lugar, ir de excursión

³ Juntos

⁴ Se rieron

⁵ Se volvieron, se convirtieron en

⁶ Rivalidad



THE BATTLE

As time went by ⁷ King Henry the man that ruled the Human Kingdom noticed that the Moors were becoming into a more beautiful place, as he was a **greedy**⁸ and **evil**⁹ man he wanted to possess the Moors.

King Henry and his army marched to the Moors and ordered Maleficent to abandon the place, but she didn't obey and there was a battle. Maleficent and her strong **army**¹⁰ of magical creatures **defeated**¹¹ King Henry. The King and his army returned to the castle. He was very depressed, old and **weak**¹² so he **got ill**¹³. He knew he was going to die so he offered his kingdom and his daughter **in marriage**¹⁴ to the man who could defeat Maleficent.



3

Stephan was one of the men in King Henry's bedroom and he could listen to the King's decision. Stephan is so **greedy**¹⁵ that he decided to **betray**¹⁶ Maleficent and capture her to become into the new king.

⁷ A medida que pasaba el tiempo

⁸ Egoísta

⁹ Malvado

¹⁰ Ejército

¹¹ Derrotaron

¹² Débil

¹³ Se enfermó

¹⁴ En matrimonio

¹⁵ Egoísta, avaro

¹⁶ Traicionar

MALEFICENT



II. Are these statements FALSE or TRUE? Click on the correct option

1) Maleficent wants to live in the Human Kingdom.	TRUE	FALSE
2) Stephan kissed Maleficent on her 16 th birthday.	TRUE	FALSE
3) Maleficent is greedy and evil.	TRUE	FALSE
4) King Henry won the battle between the two kingdoms.	TRUE	FALSE
5) King Henry's army isn't stronger than Maleficent's army.	TRUE	FALSE
6) King Henry has got a daughter.	TRUE	FALSE
7) Stephan is King Henry's son.	TRUE	FALSE

4

III. Complete with the PAST FORM of the following verbs and then use them in sentences

INFINITIVE	PAST INDEFINITE
WIN	
BETRAY	
MARCH	
BE	
FALL	
OFFER	
KNOW	

INFINITIVE	PAST INDEFINITE
RETURN	
GIVE	
TRY	
GET ILL	
SIT	
ORDER	
THERE IS	



STEPHAN BETRAYS MALEFICENT

One night, after a long, long time, one night Stephan returned to the Moors. He wanted to meet Maleficent to **kill**¹⁷ her so he could be the King. They sat under a tree and talked for a long time until Maleficent **fell asleep**¹⁸ because Stephan gave her a **potion**¹⁹, she didn't know about Stephan's plan. When she was **asleep**²⁰, Stephan **tried to**²¹ kill her with a knife, but he couldn't do it because he loved her. So Stephan decided to cut Maleficent's **wings**²² and take them to King Henry as a **proof**²³ that Maleficent is dead and that he is a **brave**²⁴ man. King Henry was **glad**²⁵ and named Stephan the new King of the Humans' Kingdom.

5

IV. Answer

- Who is Henry?
- Is he a good person?
- What must Stephan do in the Moors?
- Why must he do it?
- How can he do it?
- Is Stephan a loyal friend?
- Is Stephan a loyal King Henry?

¹⁷ Matar

¹⁸ Se quedó dormida

¹⁹ Poción

²⁰ Dormida

²¹ Intenta

²² Alas

²³ Como prueba

²⁴ Valiente

²⁵ Contento, complacido



V. Place these words to their opposite

Go away	Good	Generous	Happy	Coward	Wake up
---------	------	----------	-------	--------	---------

Brave ≠	
Greedy ≠	
Fall asleep ≠	
Return ≠	
Evil ≠	
Depressed ≠	

VI. Turn into Simple Past

- Stephan / not win / the battle between the two kingdoms.
- King Henry / not like / Maleficent.
- Maleficent / win / the battle against King Henry.
- King Henry and Stephan / live / in the Human Kingdom.
- Once Stephan / steal / a stone from the Moors.
- The fairies / tell / Maleficent about Stephan.
- Maleficent / become / the Moors' protector.



STEPHAN BECOMES INTO KING



One day Maleficent was walking in the Moors when he saw a farmer catching a **crow**²⁶ with a **net**²⁷, Maleficent **turned the crow into**²⁸ a man, the farmer **got scared**²⁹ and **ran away**³⁰. The crow's name was Diaval and **from that day on**³¹ he became into Maleficent's servant because she saved him.

7

Diaval is another magic creature, he can turn into a man or a bird so he can come and go from one kingdom to the other without problems because he can **look like**³² a man or like a bird. Every day Diaval flies to the Humans' kingdom and returns to the Moors with information for Maleficent about what is **happening**³³ there.

One night Diaval returned to the Moors with terrible news, Stephan married King Henry's daughter and became into King Stephan. At that moment Maleficent knew that Stephan cut her **wings**³⁴ to become into a king. She was so furious that the Moors became into a dark and cold place, without flowers, crystal water or butterflies.

²⁶ Cuervo

²⁷ Red

²⁸ Convirtió al cuervo en

²⁹ Se asustó

³⁰ Escapó

³¹ A partir de ese día

³² Lucir como

³³ Ocurriendo

³⁴ Alas



VII. Make TRUE sentences ABOUT THE STORY using these cues

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

Stephan Maleficent The Moors Diaval The farmer	Wasn't loyal to Married Is loyal to Got Cut Caught Becomes into Became Is	The new King Scared and ran away Maleficent's wings Maleficent King Henry's daughter A man A crow with his net A cold and scary place A magic creature
--	---	--

VIII. Correct the GRAMMAR mistakes in these sentences

The farmer didn't caught a tiger.

Maleficent didn't turned a man into a crow.

Stephan didn't married Maleficent.

Diaval goed to the Humans' Kingdom.

The Moors becomed into an ugly place.

Maleficent save the crow.